
From: Coleman Kathryn - SPSR on behalf of Coleman Kathryn - SPSR <KatieC@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: "John Bresko"
Subject: Isolation and Restraint
Date: Monday, August 3, 2015 9:49:42 AM

Hi John,
 
Is there anything more coming from you guys regarding Isolation and Restraint?  I got the sense last
spring that there was more to come.
 
Thanks,
 
K
 
Kathryn Coleman
Director of Special Services
Central Kitsap School District
360-662-1040
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